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Please read with your child at home, children make the most progress when they are read to and with regularly. Reading books will be given out on Friday and should be signed every time they read with you.

Reminders/ extra curriculum/ swimming/ PE

Year 1 have PE on Tuesday and Wednesday. PE kit can be left in school. 
Topic
This half term our topic is Dinosaur Planet. 
We will be learning about the different types of dinosaurs, the planet and the environment. We will discuss what they do and eat. We will explore the food groups e.g. carnivores, herbivores and omnivores.
Homework
Homework is sent home on a Friday and needs to be back in school by the following Wednesday.
Thank you for your support!
Science
We will be looking at plants. This will include common or wild plants, deciduous or evergreen trees and common structure. We will identify and name a variety of plants and trees and describe parts of flowering plants.
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Maths
We will be ordering numbers to 100 and adding and subtracting one-digit and two-digit numbers to 20.
We will be able to identify a given number and find one less and one more.
English
We will be looking at the text ‘Dinosaur Roar’. We will be composing and sequencing sentences to form short narratives.
We will be also working hard towards the phonics screening in June.
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